Chief Paul Memorial School

P.O. Box 19 Kipnuk, Alaska 99614 (907) 896-5011

Kindergarten Registration

If you have a child who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2021 he/she must enroll in Kindergarten. Due to the COVID-19 closure of our school, we will be handing out enrollment packets to parents who request them. If you have a child who will be 5 yrs. old on or before 9/1/21 you must request and complete an enrollment packet. Please contact Chelsea Davidson at 896-5011, ext. 5017 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays between 10:30am and 2:30pm

Deadline to enroll is on or before March 26, 2021 before 1:00 p.m.



Registration will be by appointments ONLY. COVID-19 guidelines will be followed - masks and 6 ft. social distancing. Required items to bring to the appointment:

- Birth Certificate
- Social Security Card
- Tribal ID Card
- · Immunization Records